
From: Pause  

Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2024 8:03 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Re planning application 2022/0419/t 

 

Dear Sir /  Madam 

 

I am writing to object to the planning consent granted to fell the 200 year old 

plane tree, which should have been protected by its TPO. 

 

I live nearby in John’s Mews and feel very lucky to be able to enjoy a daily 

view of such a majestic tree.  Please could you explain why the planning was 

granted and if there is anything else I can do to challenge the decisions. 

 

Pretty grim that the tree has flourished for 200 years and is now under threat. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Jo Bostock 

 


